
Educational Forum

Glastonbury Age-Friendly Community 
Educational Forum

Thursday, MAY 16, 2019
6:00 pm - 7:30 pm

Riverfront Community Center (300 Welles St.)

Glastonbury is now a member of the AARP Network of Age-Friendly Communities! 
 Communities in the Age-Friendly Network are places where the leadership has 

committed to actively working toward making their town a great place for people 
of all ages to live and thrive.  

Join us for this free event where Anna Doroghazi, Associate State Director for 
Advocacy and Outreach, AARP Connecticut, will provide an overview of Age-

Friendly Communities. 

For more information on this initiative or to join our core leadership team, please contact 
Rosemary Hokanson, Chairperson, Glastonbury Commission on Aging, at 

agefriendlyGC@yahoo.com.


